
 

RohanArmstrong 
City Osteopathy West 

Suite 5.04, 131 Queen Street 

Melbourne 3000 

 

9 October 2013 

David Gargaro 

DGi Property 

Rouse St, Port Melbourne  

 

Dear David, 

Our recent purchase of a commercial property in the CBD was a huge step for us. Your level of serviceand 

professionalism was outstanding during the often difficult and complex process of negotiation and sorting 

through contracts etc.  

Your easy manner ensured this process was thoroughly pleasurable and we are very appreciative of that.  

As such, I couldn't recommend you and your company highly enough and hope out paths cross again in the 

future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Rohan Armstrong 

Director and Osteopath 

City Osteopathy 

 


